From: Nicholas Davies <nbdavies@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, October 5, 2025 12:25 PM

To: Park Commission <pacommission@cityofmadison.com>

Cc: Plan Commission Comments ccomments@cityofmadison.com>

Subject: Yes to PSOP v2 (item 89620)

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Dear Board of Park Commissioners,

I want to express my support for the Parks and Open Space plan in its revised form (v2), which includes a slightly expanded list of park furnishings, including some capacity of bike parking at all park types. This reflects the needs of park visitors arriving by bike to be able to lock up before using other park amenities. I believe this change goes a long way in addressing the concerns I had with the previous draft.

Let me also take the opportunity to thank the Plan Commission for recommending this in their motion on this item.

Thank you,

Nick Davies

3717 Richard St